
THANK YOU 
 

Dear Ivan, Sangeline and Kate 

 

I look back after not even a year, still so very hard to believe that Hennie is no longer with us. 

 

As we near the end of bringing to a close the affairs of Swartz and Comref... I would like to thank you 

all so much for your support, kindness and words of encouragement shown to me after the passing 

of Hennie. 

 

I would never have been able to do this on my own, sometimes not able to function, yet you guys 

walked the path with me... 

 

Ivan, at my lowest walking beside me through each step, making it much easier for me to process 

what was before me... 

 

Sangeline, all your love, support, kindness, patience in doing all payments, debit orders for me - 

going beyond your duties... 

 

The struggle with Vodacom you handled so professionally with such a "cheery" attitude... 

 

Hennie would be very happy knowing that his wife was in such good hands with people who truly 

cared, this would not have been the same through lawyers and banks... 

 

Everything was handled so well from start to finish. 

 

My heartfelt thanks again to you all... 

 

Kindest blessing 

Lyn Swartz 


